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Gabbard, Lacey A

From: Inge Sexton <inge.sexton@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 2:48 PM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A
Subject: Re: Project Number 19DEVPLAN1059

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Lacey,  
The meeting I was told about is being held by the Lawyer of the property owner, however, I think they put your 
name on it.  The person that posted the letter to our neighborhood's FB page, I believe is going to send you a 
copy. 
I'm at work and everything is being sent through Facebook or a messaging app, so I apologize if I do not have 
the details.  
 
I read that the Planning Commission committee will meet and decide if this project is a go or not.  How can we 
(the residents of Bella Vista) talk to them and express our concerns?  
Is there any way that we can even fight this? Many people are upset about there being a 198 unit apartment 
complex being built in our neighborhood. There would literally be more units than there are houses in our 
neighborhood and they are going to be expected to use 2/3 of our small neighborhood roads. 
 
Thank you for all of your help so far, we really appreciate it. 
Inge Sexton 
 
On Mon, Apr 15, 2019 at 10:37 AM Gabbard, Lacey A <Lacey.Gabbard@louisvilleky.gov> wrote: 

There has not been a public meeting scheduled at this time that I know of. The applicants may have to have a public 
meeting as part of their application process but that is not something I will be involved with. No public meeting has 
been scheduled through Metro processes. 

  

If you mean you would like to receive notice if/when there is a Metro public meeting, I just need your mailing address 
and I will add you to the list. 

  

From: Inge Sexton [mailto:inge.sexton@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 9:24 AM 
To: Gabbard, Lacey A <Lacey.Gabbard@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: Re: Project Number 19DEVPLAN1059 

  

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 
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Hi,  

Is it possible for me to get a copy of the letter about the public meeting? 

  

On Thu, Apr 11, 2019 at 9:41 AM Inge Sexton <inge.sexton@gmail.com> wrote: 

Thank you so much. We are working on gathering everything we can from residents and will email them to 
you in the next few weeks. 

  

On Thu, Apr 11, 2019, 8:48 AM Gabbard, Lacey A <Lacey.Gabbard@louisvilleky.gov> wrote: 

  

Hello Inge, 

  

You may want to scan and email the letters, as they will arrive sooner that way. 

  

Thank you! 

  

From: Inge Sexton [mailto:inge.sexton@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 3:41 PM 
To: Gabbard, Lacey A <Lacey.Gabbard@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: Project Number 19DEVPLAN1059 

  

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

  

Hi Lacey,  

My Name is Inge Sexton, I am a resident and Vice President of Bella Vista, the neighborhood that will be 
negatively affected by Project Number 19DEVPLAN1059.  I was told by Rick Blackwell's office to send our 
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concerns to you, would you like me to scan and email letters from the residents or send them to you in the 
mail?  
 

  

--  

Inge L. Sexton  

  

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the 
recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited 
and may be unlawful. 

 
 

  

--  

Inge L. Sexton  

 
 
 
--  

Inge L. Sexton  


